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Phone      9456 1319 
Website  www.berowra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Email       berowra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DANCE NEWS  -  K Blue, 1T, 3A and 5/6S have been having fun this term 
in weekly dance lessons with Mrs Lukic.  They will perform at their end 
of term dance performance on Tuesday 27th June at 2.45pm.  The 
string groups will also perform for you.  Please come along to watch 
their wonderful performance. 
 

Participants at the Sydney Dance Company workshops  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Any amount of time on a Wednesday, Thursday or Friday that you can spare would be 
greatly appreciated.  Lunch provided. 

 
Call Teresa on 0402 855 941, see her in the canteen any Wednesday, Thursday or Fri-

day between 9.00am - 2.30pm or leave your details at the office. 
 

The children love seeing mum, dad, grandma or nana helping out at the canteen.  

Stewart House  
Clothing Appeal 
 
 

It’s time for a clean out of those cupboards over the 
next few weeks or even a project for the school     
holidays! 
Stewart House are again asking for donations of 
clean clothing. 
 
 

Every student has received a Stewart House bag so 
please return your bag to the  
staffroom foyer by Friday 21st July (week 1). 
 
 

The pick up truck is coming early the next week so no 
more bags after this date please. 

14th June, 
 
 2017 

Term 2   Week 8 

http://www.berowra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=stewart+house+logo&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.stewarthouse.org.au%2Fstewart-house-day.htm&ei=e6I9Ve3dHMa2mAW7l4DIDw&bvm=bv.91665533,d.dGY&psig=AFQjCNHbJo28TOKlgXvpmx5r2Ilx
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Class Awards 

Weeks 5, 6 and 7 

Upcoming Events 

JUNE 

Thurs 15 BPS Athletics Carnival at Foxglove Oval 

Tues 20 Area Cross Country Carnival 

Wed 21 P&C meeting 7.30pm in staffroom 

Mon 26 Dance Festival rehearsal & evening performance 

Tues 27 School Support Group meeting 9.30am 

Wed 28 Festival of Instrumental Music rehearsal 
Dance Festival matinee & afternoon performance 

Thurs 29 Arts Alive Choir rehearsal at North Sydney GH 
Last day of term 2 for students 

Fri 30 Staff Development Day 

JULY  

Mon 17 All students return for term 3 

Wed 19 P&C meeting 7.30pm in staffroom 

Fri 21 Last day for Stewart House clothing collection 
Year 1 commence gymnastics on Fridays 

Wed 26 OC testing  

31/7-4/8 Education Week 

AUGUST 

Tues 1 Open Day and Book Fair 
UNSW English 

Sun 6 Band BBQ at Thornleigh Bunnings 

Tues 8 Arts Alive Choir Sydney Town Hall concert 

Tues 15 UNSW Maths 
Student Parliament mufti day 

Tues 22 Fathers Day stall 

Fri 25 Zone Athletics Carnival 

28-30 Stage 3 Canberra excursion 

SEPTEMBER 

Fri 1 Fathers Day breakfast 

Mon 4 Music Festival matinee performance 

Tues 5 Festival of Instrumental Music Opera House perf. 

Wed 6 Music Festival evening performance 

Fri 8 BPS Disco 

Mon 11 Area Athletics Carnival 

18-20 Year 4 Broken Bay camp 

Fri 22 Last day of term 3 

OCTOBER 

Mon 9 Staff and students return for term 4 

Fri 13 Kindergarten commence gymnastics on Fridays 

KB Harrison C, William C, Seren D, Tahj K,     
Tristan L, Lachie M, Ruby M, Chloe W,       
Orrin W 

KR Skye B, Rosabella B, Samuel C, Sophie D, 
Lincoln G, Ethan K, Mia L, Jeremy L,          
Robert P, Lachlan W 

KY Ewan H, Nikolai M, Tacean P, Luca R,        
Jack SC, Vari Y 

1D Bella B, Nate C, Madeleine G, Rachael H,   
Naomi H, Mariam M, Freya N, Kane RE,     
William S, Chloe S, Matthew T 

1S Sierra BC, William H, Callum H, Sienna T 

1T Maddie B, Poppy C, Sophia D, Kai G, Ryan H, 
Ruby P, Annika S, Bethany W 

2C Jakob R, Sam Y 

3A Jonathan C, Sam F, Tanya P, Archie R,      
Tatiana R, Eloise S 

3R Alana A, Preston B, Otis H, Chloe L, Cooper L, 
Oliver M 

3/4P Javaan A, Caroline B, Annaliese S 

4C Julian C, Abigail C, Sofia G, Alex J, Evie M, 
India N, Charlotte S, Natasha W 

4P Harrison B, Jayden B, Emily C, Isabella C, 
Emily C, Dylan D, Cayleigh H, Anna P, Scott T 

5/6B Jasmine C, Aedan K, Charlie L, Jasper M,  
Ella M, Kian S, Rowan S, Maximum V,        
Megan W 

5/6K Jonathan C, Abbie C, Caitlan F, Mitchell G, 
Anthony L, Shauna R 

5/6S Emma B, Liam C, Katie C, Jake DS,          
Mackenzie F, Sarah H, Elise OC, Samantha S, 
Nathaniel T, Jessica Y 

Don’t forget The Crest is also available 
on the school website:  
 www.berowra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  
Click on the Newsletter tab. 

Parent Online Payments can also be 
made from the BPS website using the  
‘Make a payment’ tab. 
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INTERSCHOOL SPORT INTERSCHOOL SPORT   
  

  

Friday 16th JuneFriday 16th June  Games start by 12:45Games start by 12:45  Friday 23rd JuneFriday 23rd June  

  

PSSA Football and NetballPSSA Football and Netball  
v Wahroongav Wahroonga    v Mt Colahv Mt Colah  

  atat      atat  

Berowra OvalBerowra Oval  ……….……….  FootballFootball  ……….……….  Berowra OvalBerowra Oval  

Berowra SchoolBerowra School  ……….……….  NetballNetball  ……….……….  Berowra SchoolBerowra School  

  

PSSA AFLPSSA AFL  
always at always at   

Foxglove OvalFoxglove Oval  

Does your child require medication during the school day? 
 
If your child needs to take any prescribed medication during school time, the office can 
administer it for you. 
The medication must be handed into the office in the morning together with a         
completed ‘Medication Request Form’.  This form can be located on our website under 
‘Our School’ tab then ‘Missed a Note?’ or completed at the office. 
Only prescribed medication in original packaging can be accepted or over the counter 
medication with a doctor’s note. 
Please do not give medication to children to self administer during the day 
for their safety and the safety of other children. 
The only exception is Ventolin for asthma. 
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BORROWED CLOTHING 
 

From time to time students need to have a change of clothes during the day.   
The office holds a small amount of clothing which we lend to the students. 

If your child has come home with different clothes and a note from us, please wash the items 
and return them to the school office, or classroom, as soon as possible so they will be availa-
ble for use again.  
To assist with this process it would be helpful if Kindy parents packed spare underwear in 
their child’s school bag. 
 
Thank you 

 

MAKING SCHOOL PAYMENTS 
 

Please note that money collection days at Berowra Public School are  
Tuesdays and Thursdays only. 

 
For security of payments it would be appreciated if money only be sent to school on these days 
in a signed payment envelope. This includes any payments for the choir, drama, sport or extra 
curricular activities. 
 

We have only two days a week allocated to receipt money so please remind your child to give it 
to their teacher in the morning as receipting and banking are completed during the day.   
Correct money is appreciated as the office is unable to hold change. 
 

Please do not hand payments into the office after school.  
Handing money into the office after banking has been completed may result in confusion for the 
teacher and your child’s name not marked off as having paid for an excursion, sport or an       
activities. 
 

Any payments for the P&C or Support Group fundraisers and the canteen special lunch days can 
also be handed to the class teacher, but please include these in separate envelopes and with 
separate payment.  Do not include with school payments. 
 

You can make multiple payments for multiple students with the one cheque or credit card if you 
like.  Just make sure all details are included and permission is forwarded. 
 

Don’t forget that you can also pay online.  However, signed permission envelopes are still       
required to go to the teacher for excursion. Just mark on it that you paid online.  
Please also be aware that when using the Westpac Parent Online Payment system, all payments 
processed after 6pm will not be seen at the school until the second business day eg payments 
made after 6pm on Monday evening will be on the Westpac report on Wednesday morning, 
payments made after 6pm Friday will be seen on Tuesday morning. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Berowra Public School is once again raising funds for our school through the       
Entertainment Book this year.  Here’s how you can help……. 
 
Help us raise funds for our school by buying an Entertainment Membership from 
us. 
You’ll receive hundreds of valuable offers for everything you love to do, and help 
our fundraising at the same time!   
Just copy the link below and place your order for a book or digital membership.  If 
purchasing a book, please remember to include your child’s name and class.   
It’s that easy! 
 
http://www.entbook.com.au/205g133 
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ANGLICARE 

WINTER PANTRY DRIVE 

11 JUNE – 16 JULY, 2017 
 
 

We’re collecting items that will be passed onto Anglicare who will 

distribute them to those in need. 
 

We’re hoping for donations of: 
 

 canned food (salmon, tuna, corn, chunky soups) 

 pasta & pasta sauces 

 cereal 

 long life milk 

 toothpaste & toothbrushes 

 Soaps & deodorants 

 Women & baby needs 
 

St Marks Anglican Church 

18 Berowra Waters Road 

Berowra 
 

 

A donation box is in the foyer of Berowra Public School.   

Just leave your donations here and St Marks will collect them.  
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SAUSAGE SIZZLE FUNDRAISER  
for the BPS MUSIC PROGRAM  
  

SUNDAY 6th August 
Bunnings Warehouse, Thornleigh 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
ALL HELPERS WELCOME – will need lots of helpers 
1 -2 hour shifts available in morning and afternoon   

 

Please let us know if you are free to assist at 
bpsband@hotmail.com 

mailto:bpsband@hotmail.com
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Student Parliament 
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Award presentations 

at assembly 
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Disclaimer:    Advertisements placed in THE CREST do not 

reflect an endorsement or otherwise by Berowra Public 

School of that product or service.   

Information in the advertisement is entirely the responsibility 

of the advertiser.  



 

Page 13 

MOBILE PHONES AT 
SCHOOL 

 

Parents and students are  
reminded that mobile phones 
are not to be brought to school except in       
exceptional circumstances. 
 

Then the mobile phone must be left at the 
school office before school and collected 
at the end of the school day. 
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